
 

U.S. 301 (S.R. 35) Resurfacing 
from C.R. 521 to S.R. 44 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 445190-1 

Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation 
(FDOT) is proposing improvements on a nearly 
2.9-mile segment of U.S. 301 (State Road (S.R.) 
35) that plans to enhance safety and operations 
along the corridor.  

The project plans to repave U.S. 301 from 
County Road (C.R.) 521 to S.R. 44 between the 
cities of Coleman and Wildwood to extend the life 
of the existing roadway.  

Safety enhancements include adding asphalt to 
help prevent depressions or grooves in the road 
at several locations where the side road or 
driveway is unpaved. The project also plans to 
widen the asphalt shoulder through the 
interchange with Florida’s Turnpike to increase 
the separation between the travel lanes and 
existing barrier wall.  

Other improvements include adding 
approximately 800 feet of new sidewalk on the 
west side of U.S. 301 between Spring Lake Road 
and S.R. 44 to fill gaps in existing sidewalk and 
improving safety for pedestrians and bicyclists. 
Necessary drainage adjustments are also 
planned.  

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

11-10-2021 

Design: Ongoing: completion early 2022 $      655,000 

Right of Way: Within existing               - 

Construction: Funded: fall 2022 $   2.3 Million 

Sumter County 

CFLRoads.com 

 Daniel Simpson 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5394 
Daniel.Simpson@dot.state.fl.us 

Contact: 

* subject to change 


